
December 2, 2024 

Dear Families of the Class of 2029, 

As we continue the transition process for the Class of 2029, we are excited to meet our future Trevian families in person. 
In January, we invite incoming parents and students to attend Academic Life and All About Electives. These are 
important kickoff meetings where you will hear about our academic and elective offerings to prepare for course selection. 

At Academic Life, families will receive information about courses available to incoming freshman and will pick up essential 
materials to help with your student’s course selections. We will also be posting department specific FAQ videos on our 
Incoming webpage. These videos will answer the most frequently asked questions from incoming families and will be 
available as an ongoing resource throughout the course selection process.  

At All About Electives there will be a brief introduction to our electives program in Cornog Auditorium and students will 
then see our elective courses in action around the Northfield Campus. Families will have the opportunity to see several 
different elective sessions and get a glimpse into the content and expectations for the electives offered at the  
Northfield Campus.  

Please see the details for each evening below. We will send reminders and further details as the dates draw near. 

Academic Life 
Cornog Auditorium Building E, Northfield Campus (Happ Road Entrance) 

Session 1 Thursday, January 9 5:30- 7:00 pm (Last Names A – F) 
Session 2 Thursday, January 9 7:15- 8:45 pm (Last Names G – K) 

Session 3 Tuesday, January 14th 5:30- 7:00 pm (Last Names L – R) 
Session 4 Tuesday, January 14th 7:15- 8:45 pm (Last Names S – Z) 

All About Electives 
Cornog Auditorium Building E, Northfield Campus (Happ Road Entrance) 

Wednesday, January 22nd 

Session 1  5:30-7:00 pm (Last Names A-L) 
Session 2  7:00-8:30 pm (Last Names M-Z) 

Please do your best to attend the session to which you have been assigned alphabetically by last name. If you cannot 
 attend your assigned session, you may choose an alternate. You do not need to contact us if you wish to attend a 
different session. 

All communications are available on our Incoming Freshmen web page and our Countdown to New Trier Calendar is 
linked here for your convenience. We look forward to seeing all of you in January.  

Sincerely, 

Paul Waechtler  Lori Worth 
Principal, Northfield Campus 8th Grade Transition Coordinator 

Gail Gamrath  Sarah Struebing 
Associate Principal, Northfield Campus Assistant Principal Class of 2029 

https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/incomingfreshmen
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/incomingfreshmen
https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/cms/lib/IL50000651/Centricity/domain/282/documents/2029%20Countdown%20to%20NT.pdf



